
        Autumn Harvest    W/C   5/10/20 

 

Well what another busy week we have had in the unit  

This week we have been investigating vegetables, the water tray has been a favourite this week as 

we have filled it with a variety of veg and spent time looking at, chopping, printing with and drawing 

them.  The pumpkin has been a firm favourite with peeling the parsnips a close second. 

We have continued using our many conkers to count with and had lots of fun using a timer and 

tweezers to pick up as many as we could in a minute. 

As part of our following instruction activity we have made some bird seed cakes (Using cheese with 

the bird seed and raisins was new to me, but I am assured it is a good way to attract Robins and 

Wrens). We have hung them all around the school and hopefully we will be able to watch the birds 

enjoying them. 

Next week as part of our learning we are making autumn treasure threads, we will be collecting 

leaves and making Autumn treasure threadings, please can you collect some leaves (different types 

and colours), sticks, pine cones or anything found in your garden or woods that we can thread or tie 

onto our autumn treasure lines. Please send them in for next week. 

Look out for more things to do at home and photos on our webpage, 

Thank you. 

The pre school team. 

 


